
To Whom It May Concern, 

  

My partner and I are strongly opposed to the proposal for IMpark to take over city parking 

enforcement. I’m a retired member of the Canadian Armed Forces and I’ve had a positive 

experience working alongside the Commissionaires in the past. We would like to see the 

Commissionaires retain their contract for parking enforcement as they primarily employ our 

veterans and provide the community with exceptional services. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jordana McGill 
 


